
Athletic Commission Meeting 8/25
Attendees: Pat McDowell, Danny Fortner, Mike Hallock

-Basketball/Registration
-Will open this coming week and will advertise that it will go until 9/16.
-When there are multiple teams per grade for either boys or girls, we will look to separate
based on the CYO guidelines we have been given: 3 rd -6 th grade split evenly talent-wise,
make
7 th /8 th grade more competitive.
-For 4 th -6 th grade, would prefer to have the coaches and coordinator split
-3 rd , 7 th , and 8 th we will do an Evaluation Night: 7 th /8 th due to the competitive nature, 3 rd
due to no
previous CYO experience to evaluate.
-Evaluations: will consist of a few drills and then a scrimmage.
-Looking into getting New Coach Shirts (used for all sports)-we have used up most of the blue
ones we have had for at least 4 years.
-Equipment-Need 8 leather balls so each team has a game ball and a few 15-ball racks so we
don’t have to move the large cage around that scratches the floor. I think we can get the racks
for about $60 each.
-Will reach out for additional gym time to Bailey Cox with Kettering Schools. In the past we
have been given Southdale-will see if there is availability at Oakview.
-Danny mentioned getting a grease resistant pen to better mark the 9ft and 10ft lines on the
main baskets.
-Make sure room that has the tool to raise and lower the backboards can be walked through.
-This was not the rotational year to re-tack the floors. Need to see if there is anything we can
do to make it a little less slippery
-Amy Burger has volunteered to coach and coordinate Cheerleading for 7 th /8 th grade. They
will need 1
hr of gym time a week and we need to talk to Fully Promoted about skirts. Amy mentioned in the
past
this was only done for 7 th /8 th grade-can look at doing other grades if other coaches step
forward.
-Soccer/Field Setup
-We had a few volunteers help getting goals put together at Belmont at the end of July with
people from IC, but need to do this a little earlier next year and organize better.
-Needed to have a company do the initial lining of the field, but CYO will pay us/IC/Holy Angels
for the games we host so this should cover the expense.
-Will need to help take down goals after season
-FC Cincy event was a big success. We needed to sell at least 20 tickets to receive the group
rate
and had access to 77 tickets, and we ended up selling 66. If we make a $350 deposit before
January
to get on their list for next season, we will be able to get a league game and give the kids an
opportunity to go onto the field for warmups.


